
The 1st HEIW / SCW virtual conference 

‘Informing the future of  the 
Mental Health Workforce 
in Wales’

Get involved and have your say, influence the future 
direction – it’s your workforce and service.

Do you work in health or social care providing 
mental health services?

Do you have innovative workforce roles or examples
 you would like to share?

Can you showcase your innovations in role development, 
ways of  working or opportunities to approach the service in 

a different way to the benefit of  the service users? 
- in no more than 250 words? 

Then get in touch 

Send your information to HEIW by 
Mon 7 September 2020. 

Click here for further details or visit 

https://heiw.nhs.wales
/news-mental-health-workforce

-fit-for-our-future/

Available from the 30 September 2020, for one month


